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Welcome!

Hello and welcome to a 
new school year! 

This newsletter will provide 
you with some general 
information about our class 
and some expectations for 
the year.  The lines of 
communication are always 
open to ensure we all have 
a successful year!

Below is some contact 
information that will come 
in handy for you 
throughout the year!

Ways to Reach Me

Note in the agenda or…
School:  902-369-2960
Fax: 902-369-2961
Cell: 902-240-8207
E-mail:
singermw@ccrce.ca

Here is an overview of what we will be working on 
in our class this year:

Language Arts
A balanced literacy program will address:
• Speaking and Listening
• Reading and Viewing
• Writing and Other Ways of Representing

Math
• Number Sense
• Patterns and Relations
• Measurement
• Geometry
• **Fractions
• **Multiplication / Division
**Grade 3 and 4 outcomes

“Nothing is impossible. The word itself says I’m Possible.” ~ 
Audrey Hepburn

We will be following an integrated curriculum 
whereby subject areas such as Science, Social 

Studies, Health, Technology and Visual Arts are 
taught within Language Arts and Math.  

Some of these outcomes discuss concepts within 
healthy relationships, building community and 

earth, life and physical sciences.



Bus Notes

If your child is to get off the 

bus at another stop,  please 

write a note and put it in the 

plastic sleeve in the front of 

the agenda. This makes it 

easy to pass information 

along to the office.

Assessment/Evaluation

Ways in which I will assess 
student work include:

• Observations
• Conversations
• Informal interviews
• Checklists
• Rubrics
• Reading Records

Expectations

Students will engage in many activities to learn 
about respect and responsible choices.  They will 
have opportunities to show positive attitude and 
behavior by:
• Respecting themselves, others, and the school
• Interacting positively with others
• Resolving conflicts appropriately
• Working independently
• Using time wisely
• Following rules and routines
• Completing class activities
• Demonstrating organizational skills
• Taking care of belongings

Keeping Up On Information

Throughout the school year I  will use a variety of 
methods of communication.  These may include:
• Agendas
• Notes
• Phone Calls
• Virtual Conference/Parent Teacher Meetings
• Report Cards
• E-mail

I also encourage you to communicate concerns, 
ideas, and information.  The most efficient way to 
communicate with me is to send a note in your 
child’s agenda or by e-mail.  Please check your 
child’s agenda daily and initial it.  Any notes or 
money can be put in the front plastic
pouch.


